
TWIN RIVERS BRANCH #109 
Marysville, California 

Incorporated June 18, 1984 

SONS IN RETIREMENT 

CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAYS IN  MAY 
 
 
  Eddie Kidd  Daniel Moreno   

 

Social hour....11:00 am            We meet the third Tuesday of every month 

Luncheon…..12:00 pm                            NEXT LUNCHEON - May 20, 2025  Meal ---- $22 
          Plaza Room, Hilcrest Plaza, 210 Julie Drive, Yuba City    w/o meal  --$2                                                                   

BIG SIR - TJ Fetters       (530)301-9054        thomasfetters45@yahoo.com   
 
Greetings Sirs!  
 May is here and we will be looking forward to our annual monthly luncheon where we can honor our 
ladies on Mother's Day.   In case you don't have a lady in your life at this time we encourage you to bring 
a guest to help us increase our membership.   
 
Molly Bloom, curator at Sutter County Museum, will be our speaker. She will talk about the exhibits at 
the museum and specifically about the new Viet Nam project.  

 
See you all on the 20th.  T.J. Fetters 

MEMBERSHIP  Sir Gerry Dorsey  (530)742-1449    sirgerry109@gmail.com  
  

 I missed the last meeting so, as far as I know we still have 42 members, 
 Keep looking for new members.   
Ask your wife if any of her friends would like to get their husband out of the house 
for a few hours. 
      Gerry 

  

 
 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT Sir Roland D’Arcy  (530)743-8742    
 

Currently there is $1178.02 in Branch 109’s account. There are no outstanding 
bills and we are current on payment of assessments. 
    Roland D’Arcy, Br. 109 Treasurer 
  

Let the Sunshine In 
If  you know one of our members is facing  a challenge , contact either Dennis Bissell [530 
713 7787] or TJ Fetters [530 301 9054] ,so a card, note. or call from SIR can be offered in 
acknowledgement and support. 



SLOWTROLLERS - Sir Don Allen     (530)743-2160   dsallen74@comcast.net 
Fishing Report by Don Allen  
  
 Last month we had a “Tournament” on Englebrite.  Seven 
boats showed up, A mixture of Bass and Trout were caught.  
 This month we have our annual trip to Lake Shasta those not 
going to Shasta can fish the “Fun Day” on May 15

th
 at Lake Oroville. 

 Next month we have a “Fun Day” scheduled for June19th at Bullard’s. 
 

Fishing is improving as the water warms. 
  
  We meet the 1st Monday of the month at the Moose Lodge in Yuba City, 8:30 - 9 am; 
for   coffee and donuts. The meeting begins at 9 am. 
 

BOWLING Sir Ray Buttacavoli, (530)671-5599    Sir Jeff Brockman (530)755-0746 
 

 Once again Beale Bowl is open, and we are bowling every  Wednesday. 
 
We bowl at 11:00 AM. All are welcome to bowl with us, but if you have not 
bowled with us since we moved to Beale AFB, it will be necessary to con-

tact me so that we can start the paperwork for the Guest Pass.   

You can contact me at the phone number above or via email at 

rdb0416@comcast.net .   

DINING OUT       Sir Roland D’Arcy     743-8742 or rolanddrc@yahoo.com  
 

Dining Out will be on Thursday May 22 at 6 pm.  
 We will be dining at Marcello’s in Yuba City. It is one of our favorite 
places to have our Dining Out. This on the fourth Thursday of the month 
instead of the last Thursday and during the same week as our regular meet-
ing.  
 Looking forward to another good time of eating and socializing. 
Please let me know if you plan to attend 
   

  rolanddrc@yahoo.com or 530-743-8742   Bon Appetit  
 

GOLF  ---  Sir Dennis Dempsey   487-3830  /    Sir Roland D’Arcy    743-8742    

The golfing schedule is very active from March to October. 
There are a few tournament regulations that ensure that 
play is efficient and enjoyable for everyone. 
1. Players must sign up ten days in advance to maximize 
players allowed. Others are placed on a waiting list. 
2. Payment at tournaments is always in cash. 
Participants scheduled to play who do not show up will pay $10 and pay in 
advance for any of the following tournaments.   
Contact Dennis (530) 487-3830 or Pete (530) 674-7234  

mailto:rolanddrc@yahoo.com
mailto:rolanddrc@yahoo.com


BOCCE BALL Chairman - Carey Saunders (530) 632-1859 /  Jack Schoen, Assistant  - (719) 400-9830  
 
Bocce Ball is an easy game to learn but it can be a very hard game to master. It is 
sort of a combination of bowling and billiards. Bocce is played with eight large 
balls and one smaller target or object ball called a jack or pallino. The objective is 
to throw your bocce balls closer to the pallino or jack than your opponent. 
  

We play every Tuesday at Sam Brannon Park on Gray Avenue at 10:00.  
Please come and join us.  

   ANNIVERSARIES THIS MONTH 
 
  Jim Goodman (1993)   Jim Morris  (1996) 
  
    CONGRATULATIONS  

 Quotes on Aging    
"To get back to my youth I would do anything in the world, except exercise, get up 
early, or be respectable." - Oscar Wilde  
  
"The older we get, the fewer things seem worth waiting in line for." - Will Rogers  
  
"We must recognize that, as we grow older, we become like old cars – more and more 
repairs and replacements are necessary." - C.S. Lewis  
  
"Old age comes at a bad time." – San Banducci “ 
  
"Inside every older person is a younger person wondering what happened." - Jennifer 
Yane 
  
"Old age is like a plane flying through a storm. Once you are aboard there is nothing 
you can do about it." - Golda Meir  
  
"I’m so old that my blood type is discontinued." - Bill Dane  
  
"The older I get, the more clearly I remember things that never happened. - Mark 
Twain  
  
"Wisdom doesn’t necessarily come with age. Sometimes, age just shows up all by it-
self." - Tom Wilson  

  

"Always be nice to your children because they are the ones who will choose your re-
tirement home."- Phyllis Diller  

  

"I don’t plan to grow old gracefully. I plan to have face-lifts until my ears meet." - Rita 
Rudner  



Sir Newsletter  
2328 Foust Street 
Marysville, CA 95901  
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